
OFFICIAL BUSINESS 

Eric C. Zickgraf, Ph.D. 
Radiation Safety Officer 
The Community Hospital 
901 MacArthur Boulevard 
Munster, I N  46321 



AMENMMNT )( ERMlNATlON - NEW LICENSE 

This is to acknowledge the receipt of yo 
and to inform you that the initial 

There were no adminktrative omissions identified during our initial review. 

Your application for a new NRC license dd not include your taxpayer idenbification number. Please 

A cow of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee and Accounts Receivable Branch, who will 
contact you separately ifthere is a fee issue mwtved. 

Your application has been assigned the above listed MAIL CONTROL NUMBER. When calling to inquire 
about thik action, please refer to thii control number. Your applmtbn has been forwarded to a technical 
reviewer. Please note that the technical review, which is normally completed within 180 days for a renewal 
application (90 days for all other requests), may i d e m  additional omissions or require additional 
information. If you have any questions concerning the processing of your application, you may contact us 
at 63M299887. 

fill out NRC Form 531, which is being sent to you separately. 


